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Wednesday 28th February 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Last term, we sent out questionnaires to find out what areas of Online Safety our parents/carers 
want to know more about and how we can best communicate this information. Thank you to all 
the parents who took part in this survey.  The results from the 22 responses have been collated 
and analysed. 
 
The top 5 concerns are: 

 Apps my children are playing 

 Cyberbullying 

 Inappropriate content 

 Setting/using parental filters 

 Who/where/how do I report 
 
The two most popular ways of communicating this information are: 

 Class Newsletters  

 Facebook 
 
Consequently, an extra page will be added to each class newsletter every term, containing 
information about the top 5 concerns identified from the survey.  This term’s page will focus on 
apps that your child might be using. 
 
The school Facebook page will also be regularly updated with information regarding the top 5 
concerns.   
 
Further information on ‘Online Safety’ can also be found on the school website. 
 
If you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to speak to Miss Marriott.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Marriott 
Online Safeguarding lead. 
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